
 

 

Welcome and Introductions: Please feel free to say hello and introduce yourself in the 
chat box! Questions/Comments welcome too and will likely be addressed during the 
open discussion time! 

 
Secretary’s Report: approve the minutes from January’s meeting 
 
Treasurer’s Report: approve the budget and check registry 

Teacher/Specials Grants 
• Guidance 
• Art 

Hospitality 
• Bubble Wrap Project 
• Conference Sandwiches 

6th grade party 
• T-shirts 

Donations/Other Income 
• Amazon Smile Payout - $14.07 
• Benevity Donation - $80 

Fun Fair Business Sponsorships 
• CFCCU 
• J's Homestyles 
• State Farm- Brad McCunniff 
• The Other Place 
• A Doggone Waste 

 
Principal’s Report: Mr. Ortman 
 
Old Business/Updates/Reminders: 

• Check out the ongoing school Wish List… new items added for Mar. 
o Big emphasis currently on sidewalk chalk, spiral notebooks and crayons. 
o https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0e4caeaa2fa2f58-donation  

New Business: 

• Student Council: Student Council is having a fundraiser tomorrow 
(Wednesday).  Students may wear a hat if they provide a donation which will be 
used to purchase permanent bases for the kickball field.   

• Metal Drive Fundraiser:  
o April 17th 10am-2pm… organized by Jamie Olsen 
o Please see flier for items accepted/not accepted 
o Volunteers needed! Signup at 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0e4caeaa2fa2f58-metal  

• Memory Books: please watch for the forms to be going out soon! 

President - Liz Berns 
Vice President – Rebecca Madoerin 

Treasurer - Sarah Hellman 

Secretary - Lauren McDonald 

Principal- Brian Ortman 

Cedar Heights PTU Agenda 

Tuesday, March 23rd 7-8pm 
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0e4caeaa2fa2f58-donation
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0e4caeaa2fa2f58-metal


 

• Hospitality: update by Rebecca Madoerin 
o Teacher/Staff Surprise Hospitality… random drawing tonight!! 

• Fun Fair: Fri-Sun, May 7th- 9th… organized by Liz, Rebecca and Sarah. 
Planning/organizing is underway! It will be different, but still fun and safe! 

o Now receiving donation items for Silent Auction that will be 
online/Facebook. 

o Now receiving sponsorships… two options: businesses $100 and families 
$50. 

o Scavenger Hunts (small and big options): replaces the games and will still 
have prizes! $10 per card (includes big and small hunts) 

o Fun Fair T-shirts will be available to purchase in April! 
o Kindness Rock Project… info coming soon! 
o Variety of restaurants/businesses giving back a percentage of sales Fun 

Fair weekend! 
o Raffle: kids will not be selling their own raffle tickets this year. Still deciding 

if we will sell tickets before/after school and at event… or if prizes will be 
added to online silent auction.  

o Classroom Raffle Baskets: still collecting and will decide later if they will 
be raffled like normal or included in the silent auction. 

o Much planning is still undecided due to not knowing the Covid outlook.  
This includes activities outside the school such as food, games, raffles, 
etc.  

o Thank you for your patience as we try to plan this big fundraiser without 
full knowledge of what will be safe at the time of event! 

• HyVee Receipts due April 28th 
o Turn in to teacher, front office, wooden box inside front door of school or 

drop off/mail to Sarah Hellman 2502 Garden Ave. Sarah has a bucket by 
front door labeled for these drop-offs. 

 

o  
 

Open Discussion 

 

Open Volunteer Positions: 

• President (shadow this yr) for 2021-22 

• Vice President (shadow this yr) for 2021-22 

• Treasurer (shadow this yr) for 2021-22 

• Fun Fair Organizers (help & shadow this yr) for 2022 

 

Next PTU Meeting: Tuesday, April 20th 7-8pm via Zoom  


